## Awareness and Status of Diversity at The University of Tokyo

survey period (scheduled):
Tuesday, Dec. 15, 2020 –

Wednesday, Jan. 13, 2021

respondents:

students, faculty, and staff members

Based on the results of this survey, the university will continue its effort to create a better campus that embraces diversity.

**↓**for students

https://borders.post-survey.com/tokyo01en/



↓ for faculty and staff members
https://borders.post-survey.com/tokyo02en/



<sup>\*</sup>It will take about 10 minutes to complete the questionnaire (excluding the time required for writing free description responses).

Diversity Promotion Group of the Administration Bureau

Email: diversity-prom.adm@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp

<sup>\*</sup>Please enter your UTokyo Account ID (10 digits) both in the ID and the password on the first screen of the questionnaire. Please be assured that it will not be possible to identify individuals by entering your UTokyo Account ID.